********************************

PATRICK M. ROSE
2926 State Highway 58
Fultonville, NY 12072

13 November 2020
Chairman Timothy Reilly
Dear Tim & Respected Planning Board Members:
After a significant period of thinking, I’ve decided to resign effective immediately from The .
Town of Glen Planning Board. I appreciate the current board members and feel we have worke
very hard on many things, putting in a ton of time and effort that really goes unnoticed by many.

['am proud to have served with this board, I consider you all friends and you ha\‘fe my utmost
respect. Best of luck to all of you in the future, as I am hopefully on to bigger things.

L

Patrick M. Rose

Sincerely,



